
From: Clive Williams
Sent: Thursday, 18 April 2019 18:40
To: council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Cc: Ruth Jackson
Subject: Re-notification of proposed development

Ref Mod 2019/0013-10.2009.384.1
Lot CP SP 11799 31 Victoria Parade, Manly
DA384/2009

I get the feeling that I am flogging  a dead horse with my continual objections to this DA that dates 
from 2009. Why not just cancel it and start over again?

My objections are still that the two additional stories are an unsightly addition to the existing building 
and not in keeping with the original design. It looks as though some mad builder has come along and 
plonked a new build from some other project on top of the building.

My other concern is that four new units without dedicated parking will probably bring eight more cars 
to a street where there is already the prospect of a homicide over the rarely available parking spots.

Thank you,
Clive Williams

3/29 Victoria Parade
Manly NSW 2095

Sent: 19/04/2019 8:54:58 AM
Subject: Re-notification of proposed development


